To:      Members of the Town Council

From:  Maureen McCarthy, Chair

            Fort Williams Advisory Commission (FWAC)

Date:    November 29, 2010

Re:       Proposed Changes to Current Fee Schedule

     At our meeting on November 23, 2010, the FWAC voted to recommend additional 

adjustments to the reservation fee schedule for Fort Williams Park. We looked at all of 

the current fees being charged and deliberated on how to maximize bookings and 

increase revenue for the park. 

     As a result, some fees have been raised and some have been lowered, in an

effort to recognize the value, the amount of time being reserved and the affordability of

the structure and/or location being reserved. We feel that the proposal before you is fairer

to all entities and reflects a more logical difference between full day and half day rentals.

The proposal also provides a more normalized cost between residents, non-residents and

businesses. We also feel the proposed fee schedule will better guide future commissions 

as they consider any potential changes in the future. 

     We are proposing that the proposed fee increases be considered at your meeting on

December 13, 2010, and become effective immediately, assuming an affirmative vote on 

the request. The fee schedule has been consolidated and formatted in the attached 

spreadsheet. 

     The commission is currently working a on a revision to the current group use fee

provision and hopes to have a proposal for consideration at your January meeting.

